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S5th January, 1948.

Dear Sir,_

I am in receipt of your letter of the 29th
ultimo, together with an extract from the Captain's Log
Book. respecting the voyage of the "BAHR NAGASH" from

this sountry to your port and mey say they have been
read with interest.

I shall be glad, however, if you will furnish
further demils of the small hole found in the bottom
plating and state whether it was caused by demege or
wastage.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.
J. de Wolf, Esq.,

PORT SAID.
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